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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder, American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:
I am enclosing two copies the article it was my honor to
write about you. It apppeared in the Sunday, December 15

editions of the American-Statesman,

The longer oral history we did will appear in a special
edition the newspaper is scheduled to publish next year.

I hope you enjoy this article. It was my way of reintro-
ducing you to a new generation-of Texans who should be
familiar with your work and accomplishments.

I will be anxious to hear your reaction to the article.
If there is any way that I can ever be of service to you
pPlease do not hesitate to call or write.

I hope to visit again with you soon.

Yours truly,

Arnold Garcia Jr.
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